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Bulb planting at Abbotsleigh Care Home

We managed to get out into our garden last week at Abbotsleigh Care Home, when we planted out some bulbs with our

volunteers.

Pat and Jen enjoyed being outside in the winter afternoon, all wrapped up warm!

We would like to thank the family of our late Annette for kindly donating the bulbs to us.

We'll be nurturing them over the coming weeks and are excited to see them grow.

 


